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nhpmiral weapons non-proliferation

In order to stem the use and proliferation of chemical weapons, the 
United States and the Soviet Union:

Declare that a multilateral, effectively verifiable chemical weapons 
convention banning the development, production and use of chemical 
weapons and eliminating all stocks on a global basis is the best 
long-term solution to the threat to international security posed by 
the use and spread of chemical weapons, and that non-proliferation 
measures are considered a step toward achieving such a convention ;

Will intensify their co-operation to expedite the negotiations in 
Geneva with the view to resolving outstanding issues as soon as 
possible and to finalizing the draft convention at the earliest date ;

Have instituted bilateral confidence-building measures, including 
chemical weapons data exchange and reciprocal site visits;

Have just signed a trailblazing agreement on destruction and 
non-production of chemical weapons and on measures to facilitate the 
multilateral convention on chemical weapons;

Commit themselves, in that agreement, to take practical measures to 
encourage all chemical weapons capable States to become parties to the 
multilateral convention ;

Having declared their possession of chemical weapons, urge other 
States possessing chemical weapons to declare their possession, to 
commit to their destruction, and to begin immediately to address, 
through research and co-operation, the need for chemical weapons 
destruction capability;

State that they themselves will not proliferate chemical weapons;

Have instituted export controls to stem the proliferation of chemical 
weapons.
against legitimate peaceful chemical activities ;

These measures are not intended to hinder or discriminate

Have agreed to conduct bilateral discussions to improve the 
effectiveness of their respective export controls to stem the 
proliferation of chemical weapons ;

Conduct regular bilateral consultations to broaden bilateral 
co-operation, including the reciprocal exchange of information on the 
problems of chemical weapons proliferation;

Confirm their intent to pursue political and diplomatic actions, where 
specific cases give rise to concerns about the production, use or 
spread of chemical weapons ;

Join with other nations in multilateral efforts to co-ordinate export 
controls, exchange information, and broaden international co-operation 
to stem the proliferation of chemical weapons ;


